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10 March 2017 
 
 

Diving and Research Investigations at Mgarr Harbour, Gozo 
 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that diving 
and research investigations will be carried out at Mgarr Harbour, Gozo.  
 
These investigations will be carried out in the two areas shown in the attached chart 
ST 4 and ST 5. 
  
Weather permitting the work is expected to commence on the 13th of March and          
completed by the end of March 2017. 
 
These investigations will be carried out from the support vessel “Atlantis”. The 
support vessel may deploy divers and other equipment and will display the 
International Code of Signals Flag ‘A’ during operations.  
 
Mariners are instructed to give a wide berth and proceed at slow speeds and to 
comply with any instructions given by Valletta Port Control on channel 12. 
 
Chart affected: BA 211A 211D       
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


